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Georgia's dual enrollment program provides students with the opportunity to enroll

in public and private post-secondary institutions throughout the state. Treutlen

County School System partners with several local institutions to provide dual

enrollment opportunities. Several changes have been made to the program as a

result of House Bill 444. Georgia Futures is the official site for dual enrollment

information and updates.

High school juniors, sophomores, freshmen - and their parents - are invited to take

part in Southeastern Technical College’s "MOWR/Dual Enrollment Information

Session", an event to help students prepare for college.

Southeastern Technical College representatives will give advice on what high

school students should be doing now to prepare for college and the admissions

process. They'll also provide information on how students can earn college credit

while still in high school through the MOWR/Dual Enrollment program.

MOWR/Dual Enrollment information will be given during announced sessions;

however, parents and students can inquire about the offerings by contacting the

high school counselor, Ms. Breanna Strickland at the school (912-529-7131)


